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To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Higgins redistribution
Date: Tuesday, 25 June 2024 9:12:50 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Higgins has a strong local community and is proud of the members who have represented it ( including
treasurers and prime ministers). The proposed redistribution boundaries puts many Higgins voters onto the edge
of neighbouring electorates which have different issues, values, communities etc. As a Higgins voter who has
been active in all elections for decades, I strongly oppose the abolition of Higgins
Dr.Ralph Frank

Malvern East
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